
 
 

April 14, 2021 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
  
We asked for engagement and collaboration, and you did not disappoint; we enjoyed an 89 percent 
attendance rate at today’s Return to Campus Forum. With 396 attendees viewing for an average of 96 
minutes, I believe we experienced our highest attendance at any forum since I began at Cerritos College. 
Collectively, you submitted over 179 separate questions during the event. I could not be more impressed with 
the level of engagement we experienced, particularly because it is sometimes challenging to feel engaged in a 
virtual format. 
  
Forum Recording and Materials 
If you weren’t able to tune in today, you can access the recording and materials on our COVID-19 web page, 
where you can view the following: 

• Zoom Recording (the audio transcript is still processing, but it should be available soon) 
• PowerPoint file that was presented during the forum 
• Return to Campus Survey Results 
• Q&A from the forum will also be posted to this page by tomorrow afternoon. 

  
Next Steps 
One of the topics that we addressed at the forum is the establishment of Return to Campus Task Force groups 
whose members will engage with the campus via regularly scheduled webinars. More information regarding 
these groups will be sent from the vice presidents by the end of the day.  
  
Please continue to submit questions about the return to campus via online form, and be sure to keep checking 
the FAQ, which is updated often. To conclude, I would like to thank each of you who continue to help us shape 
our return-to-campus decisions. Together, I am confident that we will be well prepared for our return to 
campus in the fall. 
 
Thank you, 
Jose  
 
Jose L. Fierro, D.V.M., Ph.D.  
President/Superintendent  

https://www.cerritos.edu/shs/covid-19.htm
https://forms.office.com/r/VGDe9eW1RN
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